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Literacy  & Numeracy Update

During our Decoding sessions,
students have been introduced to
the /th/ phoneme. We have learnt

that this can be unvoiced such as in
the word thumb, or voiced such as

the word feather. We are
experimenting with this sound in our

reading and our writing.
In Numeracy, we have been focusing
on addition strategies. We have been
identifying the largest number in our
equation and counting on to find the
total. We can’t wait to begin to look

at numbers higher than 20 this
week! 

Students are busy
preparing their work to

show you at their Student
Led Conference this

Friday. We can’t to play
some maths games with
you and share some of
our fantastic writing! 

Letter Formation
Students have been introduced to our

“ground, grass, sky” books. These
books aim to help students accurately

for their letters. Correctly formed
letters assist people to be able to read
our writing whilst also helping with our
writing stamina because our hands do
not have to work as hard! This week we
are looking at our “Magic C” letters: c,
a, o, g, q and d. All of these are formed

by first writing the letter c. 


